
Our pirate's chest featured on the front page of the Napier City Council's most recent 
edition of Proudly Napier. All the feedback we have received about this project has been 
positive.
Brian has taken this opportunity to ask the Councilors (all of them) (again) to install 
signage to the Menzshed as is done in other towns, including Hastings. The reply from the 
mayor expressed appreciation for what the Menzshed does for our community and she 
has forwarded the request to the revevant department. We wait and see.
I'm sure Brian won't let it rest there if there is no movement in the Councils previous 
position regarding signage.

The boys are back after the Christmas break and 
work on the lion cage chook house has re-started.



A visitor. Is it a wolf? No it's a Fox!

Trestles made by the inmates at  the H.B. 
prison. These trestles were given to us. 
Some will be for our own use with the rest 
going into our next garage sale.

Thank you to Russ and Roy for your 
pics. 
Without you, there would be no 
Snapshots this month.
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